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His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia’s
phone talk with Primate of the Macedonian Orthodox
Church

DECR Communication Service, 27.04.2023. 

On April 27, His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia had a phone talk with the Primate of
the Macedonian Orthodox Church - the Archdiocese of Ohrid, His Beatitude Stefan, Archbishop of
Ohrid and Macedonia. 

 The Primates of the two Churches exchanged the Holy Pascha greetings. During their brotherly talk
held in a warm atmosphere of brotherly love and mutual understanding, they discussed the situation in
the Orthodox world community and other topics of mutual concern. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/90287/
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